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As we move into the last few months of the SSIP year, here are a few things to look forward to in the first quarter of 2022:

· Results from the recent Provider Implementation Survey; 
· A summary of coaching fidelity assessment results from the past year;
· Demos of progress on our new statewide data system; and
· Finalizing development and beginning implementation of our new SSIP with a focus on positive social-emotional skills, including social relationships.

The State Leadership Team for the new SSIP held its first meeting in November to work on the new plan and will continue their work in December.  The draft plan will be shared and discussed with the Virginia Interagency Coordinating Council at their December meeting and posted on our website for public review and comment.  All State Leadership Team meeting notes and documents also are posted on our website.

All SSIP-related materials are posted to the “About ITCVA” section of our website, www.itcva.online, under SSIP.  If you have questions about the SSIP, please contact Kyla Patterson at k.patterson@dbhds.virginia.gov.
